Lympstone Preschool
Weekly Round-up Half term 12th February – 19th February 2024
We have opened our bookings for February half term if you would like to book, please get in touch with the office. 

IMPORTANT DATES
AND REMINDERS

[bookmark: _Hlk155357417](Spring Term week 2)We have had a fun week, we have been enjoying going for a lot of adventures, we have been to the beach this week looking for hidden crabs and spotting the wildlife. We have enjoyed visiting the park climbing and sliding down the slide. 
This week we enjoyed building using a variety of different construction items, we especially enjoyed the foam bricks building and making homes for our animals, we also enjoyed using the wooden bricks and junk models to create different scenes. 
This week the children have been engaged in retelling stories especially the gingerbread man, we have been making gingerbread man using the playdough and using the wooden characters to act out our own scenarios. 
The breakfast and afterschool children have enjoyed visiting the park and they have been exploring the playdough area and they have been making skirts using the material. They have enjoyed coloring especially the new year and wellness coloring.
At preschool we are encouraging the children to make healthy food choices, to have a healthy balance of nutrients that our body needs to stay healthy and work properly. Whilst making their snack and lunches please can you be mindful of what items we are packing we are a nut free preschool.
[image: A lunch box with food in it  Description automatically generated][image: A plate of vegetables and dip  Description automatically generated][image: A yellow lunch box with food in it  Description automatically generated]Examples of a healthy snack and lunch box.
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Snack Donations
THANK YOU FOR YOUR CONTINUED SUPPORT WITH SNACK DONATIONS. THIS WEEK WE WOULD LIKE FRUIT AND VEGETABLES.
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Was your child born between
1st September 2019 and
31st August 2020?

How to Apply for a Primary
School Place in Devon

You can apply online at
www.devon.gov.uk/admissionsonline
from 15th November 2023 to the 15th January 2024

If you cannot access the school
admissions website you can get
more information by calling our
Education Helpline on

0345 155 1019

or email: admissions@devon.gov.uk

Even if you have already given
details to a primary school, you
must apply for a place through the
Admissions Team. This is the only
way to apply; other forms or lists
held by schools will not count.
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